
Sacred Heart Catholic Church and St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 PARISH BULLETIN  

Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S.  
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 St. Mary’s Church 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 303-5202 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 303-2723 (fax) 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 (830) 839-4580 
shcrockne@hwtx.com http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com https://stmarysp.church 

Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Diana and Mauro Rodriguez, 512-673-7422. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 

 

February 28, 2021 – Second Sunday of Lent 
 
MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Special Intention – by Deacon Alvin & Charlotte Frerich 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) Emil & Martha Pesek – by Maydell Goertz 
 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. (String Prairie) Stations of the Cross 
  7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) John & Jennifer Capps – by Clayton & Anne Seidel 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Friday 6:30 p.m. (Rockne) Stations of the Cross 
  7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Vincent, Dominic and Simon Muehr – by Nelda Thompson 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Wayne Mitchell – by Family 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Living and deceased members of Peter & Mary Goertz Family – by Family 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) James E. Seidel – by Clayton & Ruby Krebs 
 
All homebound visits are called off.  If there is an emergency, please contact the office, 512-321-7991 and leave a 
message.  (Father Dariusz) 
 
Weekend Masses at Sacred Heart, are now being held in Holtman Hall.  We have met or exceeded the required limitation 
of our Church. 
 
Live Stream Masses:  All weekend Masses will continue to be live streamed. When possible, we will live stream 
Thursday’s 7:00 a.m. Mass and 15 minutes of Adoration. 
 
Live Stream Participants wishing to Receive the Eucharist:   
Sacred Heart: Reserved parking in the front row of Holtman Hall. 
St Mary’s: Park near the south side door. 
   *Our ushers will ensure you receive the Eucharist. 
 
Confession schedules: 
Sacred Heart: Saturday night after 5:00 p.m. Mass, in Holtman Hall 
St. Mary’s: Sunday morning following 10:00 a.m. Mass, in the Church Hall 
 
Eucharistic Adoration at Sacred Heart:  Thursdays 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. and First Friday 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.  No 
sign up necessary. 
 
Rescheduled Parish Council Meeting will be Tuesday, March 2, at 6:00 p.m., in Holtman Hall.  Sorry for any 
inconvenience.  (Damian Muehr) 
 
Collection (2/14 and 2/21):  $3,592.00  Catholic Higher Education:  $400.00 
World & Home Missions:  $324.00  Ash Wednesday:  $255.00 
 
March 6 Statue: Alois Goertz Family   
March 7 Statue: Carl Meuth Family   
 Chalice: Eva Friske 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after 
receiving and before returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 

March 3 Cleaning: Michelle Mullens and Team 6   
March 7 Statue: Della Seidel   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and 
before returning. 
 
Collection (2/7):  $1,858.00 Collection (2/14):  $295.00 Collection (2/21):  $1,327.00 
World & Home Missions:  $81.00 Ash Wednesday:  $137.00 Catholic Higher Education:  $86.00 
 
There will be a St. Ann's meeting next Sunday, March 7, following Mass in the Religious Ed building.  All the ladies of the 
parish are invited so we hope to see you there.  Masks required.  (Fran Herauf) 
 
Holy Rosary Women’s ACTS Retreat, March 4 – 7:  You are invited to attend a unique weekend at Cathedral Oaks retreat 
center in Weimer, Texas.  Numerous ladies from our parish have attended and benefitted from this special time spent with 
God and fellow sisters in Christ.  Social distancing and precautions will be in place.  Please pick up an application in the 
back of Church and contact Megan Hammons at 512-689-6405 with questions.  (Megan Hammons) 
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